
 

 

 

 

 

Shetland Shellfish Management Organisation (SSMO) 

 

 

A meeting of SSMO licence holders will be held on Thursday 2 December 2021 in the 

Lecture theatre, Shetland UHI, Scalloway at 1830hrs when there will be a presentation on 

the 2020 Stock Assessment 

 

We will have very limited numbers due to ongoing Covid restrictions so booking is 

essential.  Therefore, if anyone is interested in attending it is important that you let us 

know in advance both so that names and contact details can be recorded for Track and 

Trace purposes and so attendees can be kept to the allowed number. 


